

2022-02-07- [Anuket RA-1]- Workstream Meeting Agenda and Minutes

Meetings Every Monday at 15:30 UTC

Zoom Meeting link: <https://zoom.us/j/99279174971?pwd=eWozNENnYkpLSXdRSzZvbINKVU1wdz09>

Attendees:

- Name (Organisation) | will incorporate Participant report from Zoom.

Name
Karine Sevilla (Orange)
Cedric Ollivier (Orange)
Pankaj Goyal (Microsoft)
Ildiko Vancsa (OpenInfra)
Joel Zhou (LINBIT)
Anjali Goyal (TechM)

As a courtesy to your colleagues please mute yourself when in listen mode. Thanks

Antitrust Policy

<https://r.lfnetworking.org/Antitrust%20Slide.pdf> and [GSMA Anti-Trust Policy Notice](#)

Agenda and Minutes

1. Agenda Bashing
2. Release information
3. rst conversion status
4. Issues and PRs ongoing
5. Follow up of RM discussion on Storage and LINBIT solution
6. Slides for the GSMA OITF#10 meeting
7. Feedbacks on ETSI documents (network orchestration)
8. Next Meetings, vacation plans
9. AOB

Release information

- Moselle Release [milestones](#)

Milestone	Date	Notes
M1	2022-02-01	Release definition
M2	2022-03-22	Scope freeze
M3	2022-04-19	Content freeze
M4	2022-05-17	Proofreading
M5	2022-06-07	Release readiness
M6	2022-06-14	Sign off

We are now working to reach M2 milestone(scope freeze). We can start the creation of detailed issues for Moselle.

RST conversion

First step: md files cleaning is done, PR #2766 merged

RST files are generated and uploaded, PR #2799, merged,

Action (Cédric/Karine): work on links modifications

AP (Cédric/Karine) last step: link to RTD for references (internal and external) in a temporary step and then Sphinx when RM is done

No progress last week, to be continue this week

PRs

GitHub [RA1 project](#)

Github rules: Update proposed on the "Contributing" document, [PR 2805](#) under review

Follow up of RM discussion on Storage and LINBIT solution

[Joel Zhou](#) : How to test LINSTOR within OpenStack environment?

[Cedric Ollivier](#) If hardware resources are missing for LINBIT tests, LabAsAService can be the solution [Joel Zhou](#) should contact [Lincoln Lavoie](#) ([LaaS Dashboard](#) ([unh.edu](#)))

[Cedric Ollivier](#) Running RC1 test suites is equivalent to running RC2 test suites, tests are embedded in containers

Slides for the GSMA OITF#10 meeting

OITF#10 meeting will take place Thursday 10th of February, 1400-1700 UTC

First draft of the slides presenting the plan for RA1 v2 : [OITF010_004.pptx](#)

Feedbacks on ETSI documents (network orchestration)

SOL005/IFA013: out of scope, OSS-NFVO interface, not relevant for RA1

IFA005: ? Depends on RM work and possible integration in RA1 document

Next meetings

2022-02-14

Actions

Name	Action
Cédric/Karine	Links modifications on RST files
Cédric/Karine	RST conversion last step: link to RTD for references (internal and external) in a temporary step and then Sphinx when RM is done
Joel	Contact Lincoln to request hardware resources for testing

Meeting Recording: none